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January 18, 2016 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: Nathaniel Sterzik 

It is my pleasure to provide a reference letter for Nathaniel Sterzik. I have known Nathaniel for 
approximately one and a half years. 

Nathaniel has worked on behalf of Certus Developments Inc. to lease office space as a third party 
leasing agent. During this time, Nathaniel has worked diligently and efficiently on the Landlord's 
behalf to get the office premises leased but at the most economical transaction as possible . 

Nathaniel has always been professional, pleasant, personable and knowledgable. Should the 
opportunity present itself, I would have no hesitation in recommending Nathaniel to represent a 
Landlord for their leasing requirements. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly. 

Yours truly, 

CERTUS DEVELOPMENTS INC. 

Per: 
Darcie Smith 
General Manager 
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